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Notice  
     Cancellation of Public Hearing 

 
               
 
 
The  Committee  on  Labor  and  Civil  Service  of  the  Council  of  the  City  of  Philadelphia 
has cancelled the Public  Hearing  on  Tuesday,  March  19,  2013,  at  10:00  AM,  in  Room  400,  
City  Hall,  to  hear  testimony on the following item: 

 
130071 Resolution   authorizing   the  City   Council's   Committee   on  Labor   and   

Civil   Service to  hold  hearings  on  the  actions  of  the  Civil  Service  
Commission  as  it  pertains  to terms imposed on AFSCME Local 2186, District 
Council 47. 

 
 
 

Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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